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April 17, 1984

NUCLE..R PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station

Unit 1

Docket No. 50-416

License No. NPF-13

File 0260/L-860.0

Withdrawal of Proposed Changes
to Grand Gulf Technical
Specifications

. AECM-84/0238

The Mississippi Power & Light Company (MP&L) letter, AECM-83/0449,
dated August 9, 1983, transmitted certain proposed changes to the Grand
Gulf Nuclear Station Technical Specifications.

As a result of the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station Techmical
Specification Review Program, we have identified further changes and
corrections to the requested changes that must be made. Therefore, this
letter requests withdrawal of Item 2 of AECM-83/0449 from further NRC
review.

The changes necessary in Item 2 have also been evaluated as part of
our rrview program. [t has been determined that these changes are not
necessary to safe plant operations involved in restart or in plant
operations exceeding 5% of rated power.

The proposed changes are being revised and will be formally
resubmitted consistent with out schedule for submittal of other changes
resulting from the review program.

Yours truly,

,c% U A51Q£‘

;(1 L. F. Dale
//,/ Manager of Nuclear Services
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Member Middle South Utilities System
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MISSISSIPPI POWIR & LIGHT COMPANY

cc: Mr. J. B. Richard
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conner
Mr. G. B. Taylor

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuc!ear Regulatory Commission

Region I1

101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Ceorgia 30303

Dr. Alton B. Cobb

State Health Officer

State Board of Health

Box 1700

Jackson, Mississippi 39205
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